April 8, 2018

Celeste Milligan

Junior

Office Desired: Secretary

Dear Mr. Steele,

I feel like I would be a good fit for the secretary position, because I am the class of 2019 secretary. Being the class secretary, I take notes at our meetings, make phone calls, and keep things organized. If I were elected secretary I would like to see some different types of service activities being done. I would also like to see members completing more hours than what is required. I would like to organize those different service projects we haven't done before and try them as a group.

Sincerely,

Celeste Milligan

Emily Connew Sydne Martin